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Happy Father’s Day, June 18th 

 

Our May Black and White theme dance was a huge success.  We had our greatest attendance in a 

long time.    We had visitors from the Williamsburg, Tidewater and Richmond chapters as well 

as Steve and Jennifer Kirvan, the owners of 7 Cities Ballroom in Williamsburg.  It is always a 

pleasure to welcome out-of-towners and we value their  support .  Most dancers got into the spirit 

of the dance by wearing some combination of black and white.   

 

Glen Lovelace taught an American style Tango lesson, starting with the basic Tango walk and 

progressed from there.  Randy Goodfellow gave us some great music selections to dance to.  

Dale Smith taught a Very Beginner Waltz/Rumba lesson to a family of five. It was a wonderful 

evening. 

 

 

Glen’s Tango Lesson 

 

 

 



Dale’s Very Beginner Waltz/Rumba Lesson 

 

Fun dancing  

 

 

 



DJ Randy 

 

 

 

Glen Lovelace returns on June 10
th

 for a second American style Tango lesson and Mike Recant 

will be playing the music.  Hope you will be there.  Wesley United Methodist Church Fellowship 

Hall, 3701 Conduit Rd, Colonial Heights, VA  23834. 

SAVE THE DATE:  DECEMBER 9
TH

.  The Chapter’s 20
th

 Anniversary dance will be held 

at the Hopewell Moose Lodge.  Plan on attending, it will be a big night of celebration.  

Details coming soon. 

 

Now to business!  We really need some volunteers to serve on the Board of Directors.  Isn’t there 

any member who will be willing to devote the time once a month to attend a Board Meeting?  

Board meetings usually last only one hour. Additional duties are to help set up the room for the 

second Saturday dances, the after-dance cleanup, and with refreshments.  Please see a current 

Board member, or email Ruth at rw4013@hughes.net if you wish to help. 

 

mailto:rw4013@hughes.net


We are asking for help with the August and October dances.  If we can’t get some volunteers for 

those two months, it’s a possibility those dances will have to be cancelled.  Even if you do not 

want to serve on the Board, we still need your help.  We really do not want to have to cancel two 

dances, but when push comes to shove, that’s what will happen.  Please volunteer to help.  

See you on June 10
th

.  

 Dancing Feet are Happy Feet! 

Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 Board Members 

 


